
 

your child’s teacher(s) please 
contact the Main Office to 
set up an appointment. 
 
Look for information on the 
LPS Summer Program in the 
coming weeks.  It is current-
ly in the planning stages and 
is scheduled to be held at 
LPS from mid-July to early 
August.  More information 
to come! 
 
Spring Break is only 23 days 
away... 

Best wishes to all for a happy 
and healthy Spring! 

Mr. Baldassarre 

 

Parent Survey Link 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

I’m excited to let you know 
that all of our families have 
been invited to participate in 
the LPS Family Engagement 
Survey. This is a great op-
portunity to for you to pro-
vide input on a variety of 
topics, including: our school 
climate, parent satisfaction, 
and the quality of the com-
munication you have re-
ceived from the school.  
Please use the link at the 
end of this article to par-
ticipate!    
 
Speaking of families, the LPS 
Family Engagement Group 
(FEG) will meet again on 
Wednesday, April 2nd at 
6PM in the Main Office 
Conference Room. If you 
are unable to attend in per-
son, you may join virtually in 
the Groupme App.  

Use the QR Code to the right 
to download the app and par-
ticipate in the meeting. 
 
The FEG will be hosing a 
fundraiser at Chipotle on Mili-
tary Rd. in NF on Wednes-
day, April 9th from 4-8PM.  
25% of sales during that time 
will go to the FEG to fund 
LPS end of the year activities.  
You can use the code: 
EAYAKYD for online orders 
as well!   
 
Know that we have been 
monitoring student perfor-
mance closely and many of 
our staff will be sending let-
ters and making phone calls to 
schedule conferences with 
families to promote the aca-
demic excellence of our stu-
dents.  If you have not been 
contacted and you would like 
to set up a conference with 
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NEXT MEETING 

APRIL 2ND 6PM 

 

SUCCESS IS NO ACCI-

DENT . IT IS HARD 

WORK , PERSEVER-

ANCE , LEARNING , 

STUDYING , SACRIFICE 

AND MOST OF ALL, 

LOVE OF WHAT YOU 

ARE DOING OR 

LEARNING TO DO.  

- PELE 

        

Help support these expectations when talking to your child at home:  

Address everyone with respect.  Insubordination to staff, name calling, 
threats and aggression are never acceptable and will lead to disciplinary conse-
quences that may include exclusion from activities and school events. 

Refrain from using cellphones during the school day.  Some students 
have been observed texting, taking pictures, sending inappropriate or harassing 
messages and posting messages during the school day on social media.  NFCSD 
policy prohibits the use of cellphones in school.    There is no intention of unrea-
sonable enforcement, while your help is requested in making sure that students 
comply with staff requests as to the appropriate time, place and purpose for cell-
phone use.  

https://tripod.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3ltr5eJGQgT6xQq

